
 

 

 
 
1st March, 2021 

 
 
Dear Parent/Caregiver, 
 
Port Hacking High School uses a variety of digital resources to support teaching and learning:  
 
• Mangahigh for students in Years 7 to Year 10 Mathematics 
• Oxford Digital for students in Year 11 and Year 12 Mathematics 
 
These web-based learning platforms provide students with access to a range of curriculum resources. Students can 
work on concepts and skills at their own pace. Teachers can assign students tasks and receive feedback about the 
progress of individual students.  
 
Your child will be issued access accounts that match their pattern of study. The cost has been included in their school 
fees, so no additional payment is required. 
 
Mangahigh and Oxford Digital require Port Hacking High School to provide the following information to create an 
account for your child:  

• your child's name 
• school email address (Oxford – Year 12 Standard only) 
• Year group 
• class 
 
Please see the websites below to read the relevant privacy policies. 
 
Mangahigh: 
https://www.mangahigh.com/en-au/ 
 
Oxford Digital:  
https://www.oxforddigital.com.au/privacy.html 

 
Parents/caregivers who object to Mangahigh and Oxford Digital creating a web account for their child can indicate their 
objection via the Parent Portal. Please do this by Monday 15th March 2021. 
 
If you decide not to provide consent, your child will not be provided with access to a Mangahigh or Oxford Digital 
account. In such circumstances, students will be provided with alternative educational resources, however, the 
absence of access to these platforms may impact their learning in the classroom.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
T Price          S Houda 
Relieving Principal        Head Teacher Mathematics  
 

https://www.mangahigh.com/en-au/

